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Operational Advice Notice  

Iridium Triangle Permanent Closure – 

GSE Parking locations 

It is the responsibility of all employers to ensure that relevant OANs are brought to the 
attention of their staff. However, individuals remain responsible for their own actions 
and those who are in any doubt should consult their Supervisor or Manager. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
This is an updated version. Red bars have been added at the side of the document to 

draw the reader’s attention to where changes have been made. 

 

 

1. Introduction 

This Operational Advice Notice has been written to give all airside users notice of the 

permanent closure of the Iridium Triangle Cargo Parking. Ground Handlers can find updated 

parking arrangements for GSE that will be in effect from start of operations on Friday 5th April 

2024. This arrangement will remain in force until further notice. 
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Stand 209 GSE Parking Area 
Stand 209 has recently undergone a transformation into a temporary GSE parking area. This area is 
solely for use by the Menzies and United ground handling teams unless otherwise communicated, 
with usage in accordance with the layout below. A separate briefing pack is being sent to all 
impacted ground handlers about parking arrangements for KAD GSE and Stand 209. Users of both 
areas must follow speed limits and directional signage, and must only parked in their allocated 
spaces. Users must not park on any fuel pits and periodic servicing of these is still required by 
HHOpCo. Access to the head of stand Emergency fuel cut off has been maintained and must be 
used in the event of an urgent fuel hydrant related issue only. 
 

 
 

The Kilo GSE Parking Area (KAD) 

The parking area is located between Stand 213 and the Logistics Compound Central just 

north of Terminal 2A. There is a single point of exit/entry and a one-way system within the area, 

similar to the layout of the Iridium Triangle. An illustration of this can be seen on the following 

page. 
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2. Emergency 

In the event of an emergency, please call 222 (internal) or 0208 759 1212 (external). 

 

3. Enquiries  

Any questions regarding this notice should be directed to christopher.galvin@heathrow.com.  
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